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Dick Whittington Pantomime Theatre Trip

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing with details of an exciting theatre trip for Year 5 to see the pantomime ‘Dick Whittington’ at
the Birmingham Hippodrome on Friday 13th January 2023.

All details will be finalised and confirmed nearer the date but we will be leaving school at 11:30am to
travel to Birmingham by coach/minibus.The matinee performance is a school showing and will
commence at 1pm and we will return to school for approximately 4pm. A Dojo message will be sent out
to confirm our arrival time at school when we are on our way back, as traffic may be busy at this time.

This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to experience live theatre and visit Birmingham.

The total cost for the trip is £24 to include transport and the pantomime tickets. We understand that this
is a challenging time foremost financially but want to be able to continue to offer these enriching
experiences for our pupils.  Please let Miss Buffery know, if you need support or if you would prefer to
pay in instalments.

If you wish for your child to take part in the trip please complete the consent form via Parentmail forms
and  make payments using Parentmail in the normal manner.  Please can we ask that all payments are
due by Friday 16th December.

We will confirm all other details for the trip nearer the date.

Yours Sincerely,

Georgina Golden
Year 5 Teacher
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